
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE HEARING 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Halfway, Baker County, State of 

Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 will be held at 

155B E. Record St. Halfway, OR. 97834 (the City Hall Office). The meeting will take place on 

May 16, 2024 at 5:00 P.M. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to 

receive comments from the public on the budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of 

the Budget Committee will take place. This is a public meeting, open to all. A copy of the budget 

document may be inspected of obtained (for a small cost for copies) on or after May 16, 2024 at 

the Halfway City Hall between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. Monday through Thursday.  

For any questions or comments that come up before the hearing that anyone would like in the 

minutes please either call them in to (541) 742-4741, mail them to City of Halfway P.O. Box 738 

Halfway, OR. 97834, drop them in the drop box with name and address included, or email them 

to HalfwayCity@gmail.com by 4:00 P.M. 5/15/2024. This notice will be available on the 

Halfway City FaceBook page as well as the HalfwayOregon.org website. 
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